
 

is here to help parents & carers of people with eating disorders 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following many requests to make our support group accessible to rural areas, EDFA is pleased to 

announce the launch of our new eating disorders parent/carer support group, strive 

Please share with those who may need support in the Greater Bendigo region. 


